
Dear Knitting Circle Friends, 

As I sit down to write this letter, my heart is heavy with the thought of saying goodbye to all of 

you. The time I spent in our knitting circle has been some of the most joyous moments of my 

life, filled with laughter, support, and beautiful creations. 

Each stitch we shared, every pattern we swapped, and the countless hours spent chatting while 

our needles clicked together will always hold a special place in my heart. You have not only 

been my fellow knitters but also my dear friends. 

Though it is time for me to move on to new adventures, I will cherish the memories and the 

friendships I've formed here. Please keep in touch, and know that I am cheering for each of you 

as you continue to create and inspire. 

Wishing you all love, happiness, and endless yarn! 

With fondest regards, 

[Your Name] 


